
[UPDATED] LETTER FROM THE CHAIRS 

Dear Esteemed Delegates,  

Welcome to the World Health Organization of GECMUN VI! We are Justin Lee, Eleanor Auo, and Justin Jun, and it 

is truly an honour to be serving as your chairs for this committee. In brief, our committee will delve into the topic 

of the accessibility of clean water worldwide, devising ideas, debating with one another, and, hopefully, passing 

some resolutions. We advise all delegates to read the background guide thoroughly and to conduct additional 

research on the status quo, past actions, potential solutions, and your country’s specific stance to gain a 

comprehensive understanding of the issue. Keep in mind that the preparation you undertake preceding the 

committee will be an important step in being successful during it!  

Also, we recognize that all of you are middle-school students and may be new to Model United Nations. This is a 

committee to learn and grow as speakers, writers, and collaborators, so do not be afraid to put yourself out 

there and challenge yourself. And if you ever have anything you’re uncertain about, please do not hesitate to 

contact us. We look forward to seeing you at GECMUN VI! Good luck in your preparation!  

Sincerely, 

Justin Lee (justinlee22@kis.ac) 

Eleanor Auo (eunauo23@kis.ac) 

Justin Jun (jmjun22@kis.ac) 
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